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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Happy New Year and welcome back: 

Happy New Year to you all! We hope you had a very relaxing and enjoyable Christmas break, 

which already seems like such a long time ago. After the snow and wintery weather 

conditions last night, it seems strange to write that we have now officially entered spring 

term, which is traditionally one of our shortest and most settled of the three academic 

terms. All children have made a great start to 2025 and have thrown themselves back into 

their learning which is fantastic. We are excited to see what this year has to offer and to 

celebrate all of the amazing achievements and successes of our children. 2025 – Let’s do 

this!  

Miss Lightfoot’s maternity leave: 
We would like to wish Miss Lightfoot lots of luck and give her our best wishes for her 
upcoming maternity leave which begins next Monday. We are looking forward to hearing 
her happy news in the not too distant future!  
 
After-school clubs: 

• Rory will continue to offer his after-school Key-Stage 2 football club on a Thursday 
(3.20-4.15pm) starting from next week.  If your child would like to attend, the £10 
payment can be made on SchoolMoney. If your child has not attended this club so 
far, please could you email Mrs Bryden (admin@broughton-pri.cumbria.sch.uk) to 
add your child’s name to the register? 

• Chris Hodgson (professional cricket coach) will be in school this half-term and will be 
offering an after-school cricket club every Wednesday (3.20-4.15pm) to Key-Stage 2 
pupils starting this week. The cost of this will be £12 for the full half-term. If your 
child wishes to attend, please can you sign them up on the Dojo post and Mrs Bryden 
can then set the payment up.  
 

Wk 16/12/2024 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 98.75% 0.0% 

Haystacks 91.85% 0.0% 

Barrow 90.0% 0.0% 

Dodd 94.78% 2.61% 

Blencathra 98.67% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 97.78% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

95.25% 0.45% 
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• Chris Wright (professional sports coach) will be introducing a Multi-skills after-school 
club on Mondays from 3.20-4.15pm to pupils in Key-Stage 1 beginning next week. 
The cost of this will be £10 for the full half-term. If your child wishes to attend, 
please can you sign them up on the Dojo post and Mrs Bryden can then set the 
payment up.  

• Mrs Taylor’s choir club will resume after the February half-term break in the lead up 
to Easter.  
 

KABS Lottery winners: 
Congratulations to the KABS January lottery winners: 

• 1st Helen Condron £50 

• 2nd Tasha Robinson £30 

• 3rd Claire Leadbitter £20 
 
 
Broughton Red Rose Rugby: 
Our local rugby club are now recruiting players for ages from Under 6s to Under 11s, as the 
new season will shortly get underway. Everyone is welcome at the club, new and old! If your 
child is interested, you can contact the coach using the details below, or you can just turn up 
at training.  
 

 
 



Broughton Primary is an ABLE school 
                                                                                       Achieve, Believe, Learn, Enjoy    

 
 
 
Dates for your diary Spring 1: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term 
and so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Monday 3rd – Friday 7th February – Year 5&6 Bikeability week  

• Thursday 6th February – Year 5&6 Young Voices event in Manchester 

• Thursday 13th February – KABS discos in school hall   Times to be confirmed 

• Friday 14th February 3.20pm - Break-up for half-term 

• Monday 24th February - Return to school 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher 


